
From: Miska, Mark [Mark_Miska@adc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2002 10:58 AM
To: 'Jolene Murphy (TUV)'
Subject: Digivance LRCS SMR System Dual TX (Class II Permissive Change)

Jolene,

As for the changes being made - currently there is one antenna path available for the TX path,
the change being made will take that single path and split it into two paths (much like the picture
below).  As a result of this split, we will have lower output power (as shown in my SAR statement)
at the antenna port which means all of the previously tested data is representative of this system
as well.  There are zero changes done to the electonics of the system, only a mechanical splitter
was added.  I do plan on keeping the same FCC ID label.

Thanks,
Mark

FCC ID: F8I-DVLRCSSMR Class II Permissive Change


